
Electrical Service Change Procedures 

 

If a recent Electrical Trade permit pulled is for an electrical service change on an occupied building that 

requires the power to be reconnected, Lee County requests that you take pictures or video of any work 

performed inside the building.  These pictures can be shown to the Electrical Inspector at the job site or 

they may be printed and left on the job site for the inspector. 

  

All service change inspections will be coordinated with the applicant the morning of scheduled 

inspection.  Every attempt to restore power to occupied buildings will be made. 

  

Note: Recorded videos or photos sent to the inspector via text or email will not be accepted. The 

inspection shall occur in real time via FaceTime or Photos need to be provided on site in the permit 

envelope/box. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

  

 


